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5 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
Ahead of Remembrance Sunday, we are writing to inform you that students will be able to 
purchase poppy pin badges and paper poppies in school on Monday 9th November and 
Tuesday 10th November. 
 
On Monday morning, Form Tutors will explain the process for making a purchase in a Covid-
secure manner to their form groups. Boxes will be made available for donations. 
 
We are sure you will agree that the Poppy Appeal is an important cause to continue to support 
despite the obvious challenges at this time.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Paul Clayton 
Headteacher


